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Backsplash by Cynthia DiDonato

S p r i n g  i n t o  s p r i n g
As this is being written, the heaps of snow left over from winter storm Skylar are beginning to melt, and from 
underneath it small buds are appearing which had begun blooming on trees before the nor’easter hit. It’s hard 
to remember that spring will soon relieve winter of its duties when the weather keeps telling us otherwise, but 
those little green bursts are like a promise that there is something wonderful waiting for the right time to reveal 
itself. Painting is often like that. Sometimes we become frustrated with what we’re producing, and it seems that 
the disappointment just piles up like snow, one layer on top of another. However, every artist knows that if they’re 
patient, a magnificent piece might just emerge from it all, and even if it doesn’t, we just start again, the way the 
seasons do. The important thing is to keep at it. RIWS is happy to wait it out with you, but we too know that we 
can’t become completely idle, which is why we’re always planning ahead.

Our spring classes are up on our web site and we believe they’re just the right thing to get your creative juices 
flowing. Also, information on our next show, the 122nd Annual Members Show, can be found under the Exhibitions 
tab. In this newsletter we’re giving you a sneak peek at info for the RIWS National Show 2018. It’s not too early to 
start thinking about what you want to submit. Before you know it, summer will be here and we’ll be wondering 
where spring went. 

We’re excited about all our upcoming programming and about your participation. Spring forward, everyone!



C Y N T H I A  D I D O N A T O

How did you get started as an 
artist?
My earliest art education began 
when I minored in art at Rhode 
Island College. Later in the 80’s 
I studied art again by taking 
courses in watercolor, sculpture, 
and photography at local colleges, 
eventually becoming certified to 
teach art education. Not until I 
retired from teaching full time 
did I immerse myself in painting. 

How would you describe your 
style?

I enjoy working as a non-representational artist in watercolor and 
acrylic, always exploring experimental techniques.

Do you work in other mediums? 
In the last two years I have been exploring digital painting/collage 
using the iPad professional app called Procreate and iColorama,  
as well as other programs.

Where do you enjoy painting most? 
I enjoy painting in the studio as well as Plein Air. You can find me 
painting Plein Air on Fridays with Paintingaround, a plein air group 

I co-run with Elinor Thompson who began the group close to nine 
years ago.

What role has RIWS played 
in your artistic career? 
RIWS has played an 
important role in my career. 
It has helped me be part of 
a wonderful community of 
artists. RIWS classes and 
workshops have made it 
possible for me to explore 
other styles and techniques 
over the years.

How do you determine if 
a piece is finished and/or 
successful?
My artwork is finished or 
successful when it moves me 
personally. 

Contact Cynthia
Email: cindyknits@gmail.com
Web site: https://cynthiadidonato.wordpress.com

President’s & Director’s Corners

President’s Corner

Director’s Corner

Rhode Island Watercolor Society continues to surprise and impress me. I’m overwhelmed by the talent and the sense of community at 
a show opening, the quality of instructors and the gallery’s work space, our email and newsletters, the excitement in our publications 
(thanks to Andrea), and the dynamic personality of our gallery director who always makes everyone feel welcome and supported 
(thank you, Sam). At each board meeting, the positive energy and ideas are endless. There is so much we would like to do. Just in the 
last year our walls were painted, the lighting upgraded, air conditioning installed, and we now have a commercial humidifier ready to 
come online and new flooring scheduled. Yet with our board of ten and our staff of two, there are limits to what we can accomplish. 
There are always more exciting things we can do, and we welcome all of you to be part of them.

I hope to see you at our annual meeting on April 7th to find out how you can be involved. Remember, this space belongs to all of us. 

RIWS has had a strong start to the year with the amount of classes we have been hosting. We’ve had an Instagram class, a collage 
class, alcohol ink classes, as well as all kinds of watercolor classes. There was one day in particular when we hosted both Cynthia 
DiDonato’s Instagram class in the morning, immediately followed by Sue Klas Wright’s watercolor class in the afternoon. On top 
of that, it was a drop off day for the 122nd Annual Members Show. Our little boathouse was hustling and bustling from open until 
close. I have a fond memory of pausing briefly to admire the wonderful hum of our space here in Slater Memorial Park. Specifically, I 
remember thinking, “This. More of this.” We have such an incredible space here and I’m thrilled to see it being used so fully. We also 
recently had a free presentation by national award winning artist Jennifer Littleton that was very well received. There were a lot of 
new faces in attendance, showing us that our reach continues to lengthen. 

I think it’s important to note the role that our members play  a major role in all this. You all represent a huge portion of the 
participants enrolled in our programming, but you also represent one of our strongest forms of advertising. In a community like ours, 
word of mouth is quite possibly the strongest way to spread the news about us. It helps fill our classes, our workshops, our shows, 
and our demonstrations, but more than anything else it brings people into our space. Once folks are in the door, it’s easy to show 
them all it is that we do here. All this is to say thank you all for everything that you do for us and please join us on April 7th for the 
Annual Member Meeting.

Jackie Habig, President

Sam Green, Gallery Director

RIWS Member Interview					           

Relic



Gallery News

- WATERMEDIA ONLY - 
OPEN TO: Any artist residing in the USA

JUROR: Vladislav Yeliseyev
EXHIBITION DATES: Sep 15 - Nov 8
OPENING RECEPTION: Sep 15, 2-4pm
NOTIFICATION OF ACCEPTANCE: Aug 15

DROP OFF / DELIVERY: Aug 17 - Sep 8
JURYING OF AWARDS: Sep 12
PICK UP / SHIPPING: Nov 9 - 24
MORE INFO COMING SOON



S U s a n  K L A S - W R I G H T
t a s t e  f o r  p o s s i b i l i t i e s
W E D N E S D A Y S ,  M a r c h  2 8 - M a y  9  ( n o  c l a s s  A p r i l  1 1 )
1 2 : 3 0 - 3 : 3 0 p m  e a c h  d a y

e l i z a b e t h  o ’ c o n n e l l
a r t  s t u d i o  f o r  k i d s  ( a g e s  5 - 9 )
S A T U R D A Y S ,  M a y  5 - 2 6
1 : 0 0 - 3 : 0 0 p m  e a c h  d a y

A N D R E W  K U S M I N
W a t e r c o l o r  W o r k s h o p
T H U R S D A Y - S A T U R D A Y ,  M A Y  1 0 - 1 2
9 : 0 0 a m - 4 : 0 0 p m  e a c h  d a y

J a c k  H a r a n 
W a t e r c o l o r  W o r k s h o p
W E D N E S D A Y - F R I D A Y ,  J u n e  2 0 - 2 2
9 : 0 0 a m - 4 : 0 0 p m  e a c h  d a y

J . M .  L i t t l e t o n
R e a l i s t i c  W A T E R C O L O R  V i a  T R a n s p a r e n t  w a s h e s
S A T U R D A Y - S U N D A Y ,  J U L Y  1 4 - 1 5
9 : 3 0 A M - 3 : 0 0 p m  e a c h  d a y

Dates to Remember 

February 24 - April 5
March 28 - May 2
March 28 - April 5
March 30 - May 18
April 6 - 21
April 7
April 7 - May 10
May 5 - May 26
May 10 - 12
May 11 - 26
May 13 - June 21
June 20 - 22
July 14 - 15

The Brilliance of Color Open Juried Show Exhibition
Sue Klas-Wright: Watercolor Workshop (no class April 11)
122nd Annual Artist Members Show Drop Off
Evelyn Bernal: Wet on Wet Techniques in Watercolor Workshop (Intermediate-Advanced)
The Brilliance of Color Open Juried Show Pick Up
122nd Annual Artist Members Show Opening Reception / Annual Members Meeting
122nd Annual Artist Members Show Exhibition
Elizabeth O’Connell: Art Studio for Kids (Ages 5-9)
Andrew Kusmin: Watercolor Workshop
122nd Annual Artist Members Show Pick Up
Jack Haran: Watercolor Workshop
RIWS Invitational: East Side Art Center
J.M. Littleton: Realistic Watercolor via Transparent Washes
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Upcoming Workshops

P L E A S E  V I S I T  U S  A T  R i w s g a l l e r y @ g m a i l . c o m  T O  L E A R N  M O R E  A B O U T  A L L  O F  O U R  E V E N T S . 


